
As a sitting Keizer City Councilor I find if we do all we can to involve the people we get better decisions 
for all. 
 
It is therefore my position, there is NO PLACE FOR VOTER SUPPRESSION in Oregon.  We must protect, 
not ban online petitions. 
 
Vote NO on SB 761  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dan Kohler 
Keizer City Council 
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